
FIRST AID TECHNICAL BULLETIN 2020-02 
 
March 30, 2020 
  
TO:                  All NSC First Aid Instructors  
  
FROM:  Robb S. Rehberg, PhD, ATC, NREMT   
   Subject Matter Expert, First Aid  
  
RE: EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR SKILLS TESTING FOLLOWING  
 COMPLETION OF ONLINE FIRST AID/CPR/AED COURSE    

 
 
Due to the current COVID 19 crisis, we are temporarily changing the policy regarding skills 
testing following the completion of NSC’s First Aid, CPR & AED Online course.  Effective 
immediately, the deadline for completing skills testing for individuals who have completed the 
First Aid, CPR & AED Online course has been temporarily extended from 45 days to 90 days.   

This policy change will be effective through June 30, 2020 and will be extended as needed. 
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